


however use its independent professional judgement in determining its priorities and any 

advice provided to the General Assembly. 

 

The Committee also agreed to three additional meetings during the calendar year 2008.  

Specifically the Committee plans to meet on 29 April – 1 May, 16-18 July and 1-3 

December. 

 

For further information on the work of the Committee, please contact Hazelien 


